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Shaun Jones - Locum Clerk

From: Justin Klekot <ukadventurechallenges@gmail.com>
Sent: 09 June 2020 11:23
To: Shaun Jones - Locum Clerk
Subject: 10K postponement

Hello Caroline,  
 
Hope you are well and keeping safe.  
 
As you may have heard we have had to postpone the 10K again due to the ongoing Covid situation. (Sorry you should 
have been told last week, but I thought Peter was contacting you and he thought I was).  
 
Can we please look at possible dates in early October to now run it. Either the 4th or the 25th October would be good.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Justin Klekot 
Race Director  


